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Franklin Building Department records response - 46 Prospect Street

From: Tyler Paslaski <tpaslaski@franklinma.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 4:07 AM

To:

Cc: Gus Brown <gbrown@franklinma.gov>

Subject: Franklin Building Department records response - 46 Prospect Street

Some people who received this message don't often get email from tpaslaski@franklinma.gov. Learn why, this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon,

The Franklin Building Department is responding to a records request made electronically on Friday, January 19 for
information relating to the property at 46 Prospect Street. Specifically, any open/pending/expired permits, and
fees/fines currently due, and/or any code violations.

After searching our records, there do not appear to be any open or expired permits for 46 Prospect Street. There
also did not appear to be any code violations or fees of any kind due to the Building Department.

Please let us know if you have any additional questions.
Sincerely,

Tyler Paslaski
Administrative Assistant
Town of Franklin

355 East Central Street
Franklin MA 02038
tpaslaski@franklinma.gov
508-553-4858
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for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the

sender and delete all copies.
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for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the
sender and delete all copies.

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i)
delete the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner;
and (iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and any attachments
for the presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware
transmitted by this email.
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